Arrivals and Departures 
It is the policy of Kiddie Kastle to provide a warm and safe welcome to each child on arrival and departure. To do this we follow some guidelines:
· Parents are encouraged to pass the care of their child over and to collect their child from the setting main rooms.

· Parents are asked to sign their child in and out on the attendance registers which areas situated in the reception area. 

· If the child requires medication a staff member will complete the medication book and ask the parent to sign for permission. The staff member will then pass the medication request onto management team.
· If the child is to be collected by none authorised person then the parent will be asked for some details. This would be the name, of the person collecting and the relationship to child. We also ask for a password to be set up so we can check when collected. The person collecting may be asked a few questions about the child for extra security.
If on any occasion a person comes to collect a child and no password or authorisation has been set up then a management member will telephone the parent for permission before the child is collected from their room. At all times the person collecting will sign out on the daily register.

All of the above points are important for us to comply with Ofsted & Health & Safety regulations, so please work with us to ensure everyone are happy and safe at all times.

This statement will be reviewed and updated annually or as when needed during this period by member of the management team..
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